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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Alice Rich, NADE NE Director

Date:

August 1, 2018


Subject:
NADE Northeast Committee End of Year 2018 Report
One of the continuing Major Goals for the NE Region is to increase NADE Membership.

With that said, we researched decreased membership over the past few years by calling past members of NADE who were no longer members and found that most, if not all of them left NADE when they retired.  This attrition has negatively impacted the membership.
The members we have are dynamic and continue to volunteer to serve on NADE Committees. 
We had membership drives that included incentives for new members. 
We have had Lunch & Learns, which continue to be exciting and motivating for our members.
Thank you for the opportunity to serve NADE.  It is truly an honor!
